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Volunteer Policy
For those wishing to volunteer this year, please request a form from the office.  There are new documents that each volunteer should complete and return to the school before volunteering.
Reminders[image: image2.wmf]
· Students begin to get prepared for their day at 8:10 am.  Please have your child arrive on time.
· There are no provisions for heating lunch foods for students.

· Please inform anyone dropping students off to use the Johnson Bridge Road entrance and ask them to avoid driving through the front of the school yard.

· Change of regular bussing is for babysitting purposes only and not for social reasons.  A written note is required.  This is a district policy at all schools.  If your child goes two places, a one week note on Monday will do.

· Grade 3 will be writing a Math Assessment on October 3rd, 4th and 6th. A healthy breakfast is  important when the children are doing assessments.

 Donations Needed!
Kleenex Please!  
[image: image3.wmf]Please donate a box or two of Kleenex if you can.
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Students all have school laptops this year.  Please send in an inexpensive set of headphones for your child in a ziplock baggie with your child’s name on it.

Kindergarten Registration

Please let anyone in the community know that registration dates for kindergarten will be Oct.12th-15th.  Parents can register at their local school.

School Web Page Address

http://napan.nbed.nb.ca/

Change in C.I. Day
Curriculum days will be held on October 7th and 8th and 27th.  There will be no school on these dates.
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Happy Birthday to:
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September

September 2nd - Amber Babkirk

Sept. 6th – Benjamin McLaughlin

September 7th – Colton Manderville

September 8th – Alexander Laurin

September 26th - Brandon Morris 

September 26th - Haley Wilson

September 28th – Kaden McCarthy


October
October 05 – Autumn MacDonald
October 10 – Leah Carroll

October 12 – James Lewis
October 12 – Marcia Buckley
October 28 – Cole MacDonald
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DATES TO REMEMBER[image: image6.wmf]
Sept 30th – Terry Fox 11:00 am
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Oct 5th – Fireman visit[image: image8.wmf]
Oct. 6 -  K/1 Tour Hospital[image: image9.wmf]
Oct. 7 & 8 – No school - CI Day for Staff
Oct.11 –Thanksgiving - NO 

SCHOOL
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Oct 14 – Kouchibouquac visit the School
Oct.15 – K – 3 Heritage Fair at Croft Elementary
Oct. 27 – CI Day
Oct. 29 – Annual Pumpkin Carving     Event.  More info will follow. A Very Big “Thank You” to Leon Bremner for Donating the Pumpkins!!
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